
 
 
 
 

 
From: HGSE Office of the Registrar <registrar@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 11:35 AM 
Subject: ACTION REQUIRED - May 2023 Degree Application (Saved) 
  

 
  
  
Dear May Degree Candidate,  
  
You currently have filled out and saved your application in the system, as of this 
morning. Please accept this gentle reminder to SUBMIT your degree application before 
April 14. 
  
Please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu if you have any questions. 
 
  
  
Cordially,   
Milton   
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